CIR/11/2022-23



Dear Parents, Greetings from Tattva School!!

"Effective communication is the key for building and maintaining school -parent partnerships. It creates a sense of responsibility and gives ownership for laying foundation to the child's learning at school".

In order to keep the Parents updated with the programmes in school and to understand the support parents require from school, a parent connect initiative has been implemented at school.

As part of the initiative, the class teachers of your ward will call and connect with you once every month to understand about your child's progress in school. We request your cooperation here.

Please share your observations and help us serve you better. Your acknowledgement of quality work and the sharing queries and concerns is highly appreciated.

Please reach out to our school leaders in case of any queries. In case you would like to meet them, please do so with prior appointment so that they are available for the meeting.

Headmistress: Ms Shwethashree.R.N

Official mail address: hm@tattvaschool.edu.in

Meeting Time: 10a.m - 12p.m

Academic Coordinator: Ms Priya Sahu

Official mail address: priya.sahu@tattvaschool.edu.in

Meeting Time: 10a.m - 12p.m

Thank you for your cooperation as always.

Regards, Team Tattva